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I am writing to express my SUPPORT for Senate Bill 1548, i.e. to be exempt from 

switching to and from daylight saving time. 

 

The science, failed DST experiment in 1974 and federal legislation is behind this 

switch. And, more importantly, so is the public’s will. 

 

Thanks for your support of this legislation and for moving it forward. 


